
PUBLIC NOTICE

JANUARY 13,2023

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFIATIONS
USD No. 273 Beloit Schools

3075 US 24 HWY - Beloit, KS 67420

Unified School District No. 273 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested
General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk (CMAR) services per K.S.A. 72-1155.

Unified School District No. 273 is seeking interested firms to provide CMAR pre-construction
services. The CMAR will provide construction services upon a successful bond election at a
future date. Proposals will be solicited by the Board of Education in three-stage qualifications-
based selection process. The RFQ will be available on or after February 1, 2023. Firms interested
in receiving a copy of the RFQ shall submit a written request to Jeff Travis, Superintendent,
USD No. 273 Beloit Schools, P.O. Box 547, 3075 KS Hwy 24, Beloit, KS 67420. Requests may
also be sent via email to itravis@usd273 .ore.

Tiffany Schroeder
USD 273 Board Clerk

P.O. Box 547

3075 US Hwy 24

Beloit, KS 67420


